
(See also http:/www.abports.co.uk/Marine/Short_Sea_Ports/Lowestoft/Notices_to_Mariners/) 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

APPROACHES TO LOWESTOFT – NEWCOMBE SAND BUOY MOVED 
TO NEW POSITION 

 

Mariners & port users are advised that the Newcombe Sand Light Buoy has been 
moved approximately 0.1 nautical miles NE to new position:- 

 

52˚ 26.334’N, 01˚ 47.164’E 

 

Please ensure that the new position is taken into consideration for passage planning 
and when navigating in this area. 

 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, or Tel. 01502 572286, if further 
information is required. 

 

Harbour Master 

28
th

 November 2017 
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